Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
Re: Leicester Market
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Could we request all copies of the following;

All Correspondence and decision logs made by Sir Peter Soulsby in relation to the redevelopment of Leicester market / market place.

We would also request all Correspondence between Leicester market manager and her team with your manager or Sir Peter Soulsby, in relation to plans and decisions concerning the redevelopment of Leicester market.

Also all Correspondence between the market manager and her team, with your manager or Peter Soulsby, in relation to the new proposal of Leicester market, after the original plans were in doubt. 

Also can we request all building meetings and plans that have been discussed, concerning Leicester market development. Including costs of plans, designs and overall development. Also including any time scales discussed or decisions made. 
You clarified:

As for the 'your' management, as I was unsure who the request falls to, it meant the current market manager and her team and whoever else is involved with the decision making of the Leicester market development. So yes to head of service and director.
The council holds the information. Please find attached the information that falls within your request. A small amount of information has been redacted (removed) under FOIA Section 40(2) – personal data / EIR Regulation 13 e.g. names of junior staff, direct telephone numbers, email addresses.
The figures relating to potential rent charges have been redacted under EIR Regulation 12(4)(e) Internal Communications. 
There has been no communication/consultation with traders as yet on rents.  Proposed rents have been taken from the old iteration of the market and some comparative work has been undertaken. For revenue forecasting purposes we have used the current iterations of the market development. The proposed rent, therefore, is not set in stone and depending on what option is finally agreed, may change. It is not in the public interest to reveal the draft figures to the public as yet, as this work will need to conclude, and consultation with the traders will be undertaken.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

